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“So  there’s  so  many  things  coming  at  once.  There’s
essentially four freedoms that technology has allowed. But
then also there are powers — we all know these organizations
that are also very scared of us having these freedoms.

“So those are the freedom to travel, the freedom to exchange
(which has been bolstered by things like cryptocurrency), the
freedom of speech and the freedom of privacy.

“And these four things make it really easy to interact in a
way that is in alignment, right, that is voluntary with what
you would like.

“And now you see pretty much a law in most Western countries
that are coming after these exact freedoms…

…

“It’s almost like the simulation itself is making it so —
it’s forcing us to leave these bigger platforms and into
smaller, decentralized community-based groups.

“So throughout things we’ve seen over the past few years —
we’ve seen technology being used to try and track and trace
every single one of our movements.

“COVID-19 was a perfect example of this. And an article I’m
working on talks specifically about contact tracing, which,
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if people didn’t know, most phones have the ability through
Google and Apple for them to install an app on their phone
and actually activate it. And they did that en masse to
millions of people at once…

…

“We see technology and we are throwing it out. We’re not
going to use it…

“You’re cutting yourself off. You’re doing your own thing,
which I completely support your right to live a life free of
technology. That’s absolutely your right…

…

“Ignoring it is not going to make it go away. It’s not going
to make these people stop their plans. Understanding it,
working with it, changing it — which you absolutely have the
possibility to change it. That is the way you can make it
better for everyone.”

~ Ramiro Romani
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Ramiro Romani of TakeBackOurTech.org and AbovePhone.com joins
us today to discuss technology: what it is, how it works, and
how we can make it work for us.

We  discuss  how  governments  and  big  tech  corporations  are
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collaborating  to  undermine  our  rights  to  privacy,  free
expression and even freedom of travel and how we can remove
the Big Brother surveillance and controls from our devices.

Watch
on Archive / BitChute / Odysee / Rokfin / Rumble / Substack

Show Notes:

TakeBackOurTech.org

Building  a  digital  army:  UN  peacekeepers  fight  deadly
disinformation

AbovePhone.com

Who Can We Call On? How Our Phones Are Tracked By Big Tech,
Telecom, and Government

Electromagnetic Radiation – Shield & Educate Yourself, Save a
Life
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